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World Book Day 2023 
St Anne’s children and staff had a wonderful time celebrating  

World Book Day-thank you for your help! 

 

 

Congratulations to our  

Golden Eagle Winners! 

Nursery: Freddie & Bryce

Rec: Reggie & Orla 

Year 1: Victor, Amber & 
Emeli 

Year 2: Jasmine & Agna 

Year 3: Lily & Jayden 

Year 4: Joseph & Luigi  

Year 5: Mason & Temi 

Year 6: Amber & David  

 

  

 



 

Attendance  
Well Done Year 4 for 96.7% Attendance 
last week! Keep up the excellent work.  
 

Class Attendance 

Reception 96% 

Year One 95.6% 

Year Two 95.9% 

Year Three 95.3% 

Year Four 96.7% 

Year Five 85.3% 

Year Six 93.1% 

 

 

 

If your child is absent, please make contact with 
school daily either on the telephone messaging 
service or on Parent Mail.  
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Mapwork 

Year 1 and Year 4 have been using world maps, atlases, and globes.  In Year 4 the children worked 
cooperatively to locate the countries that are home to the Earth's Rainforests. 

 

 

 



 

Help wanted for our Early Years Garden! 

Our Early Years Foundation Stage are wanting to develop their outdoor area and they are very keen to set up 
a herb garden in the garden area. If there are any green fingered parents or grandparents, we would be very 
appreciative of your help! Please make contact with Mrs Morgan in the School Office on 0161 370 8698 to 
volunteer your services. Thank you in advance. 
 

What’s On?! 

Purple Wednesday   

 
At St Anne’s we would like to introduce ‘Purple Wednesday’ which will take place each Wednesday during Lent. 
Pupils will be encouraged to wear an item of purple clothing. This could be an accessory such as a belt, bobble, 
hairband, loom band, socks or tights.    
Purple is used for two reasons: firstly, because it is associated with mourning and so anticipates the pain and 

suffering of the crucifixion, and secondly because purple is the colour associated with royalty and celebrates Christ’s 

resurrection and sovereignty.   

Mass Dates  

Parents and carers are very welcome to attend. Younger siblings may sit with their parents. 

 

Year 6 Class Mass Tuesday 7th March 9:15am   

 
School Hall  
 

Year 3 Class Mass Tuesday 14th March 9.15am   School Hall  
 

Year 5 Class Mass  

 
Tuesday 21st March 9.15am  School Hall  

Year 4 Class Mass  

 
Tuesday 28th March 9.15am  School Hall  

 

 

Lenten Lunch for Year 6 

 

Fr Chris has invited Year 6 to the Parish Hall for their lunch on Friday 24th March at 12 noon. Children will have soup 
and bread with members of the Parish. We ask for a £1 contribution which goes to the Good Life Orphanage in 
Kenya.  

 

Friday 17th March 

St Patrick’s Day – All welcome to wear green clothing.  

Our Nursery and Reception classes will lead our Mother’s Day Assembly on Friday 17th March at 9:15am in the 
School Hall. 

 

 


